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COMMENTS: 
 
Plan shows existing r.o.w. trees on E Morehead, but not on Kenilworth Ave. Please correct.  
 
Please add note “existing trees in the right of way are protected by the Tree Ordinance.  Care will be 
taken to preserve them in good condition throughout the project.  Conflicts that may cause removal 
and/or damage to existing trees will result in monetary fines and/or mitigation.”  
 
It is highly recommended that an ISA certified arborist is retained from the planning stages throughout 
completion of the project to address tree preservation. 


